
 

 

CITY MANAGER 

MEMORANDUM 

To: The Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners 

Through: James R. Elensky, City Manager 

From: Brian Ross, CGCIO, Technology Management Director 

Date: July 03, 2025 

Subject: Extension of Fiber to Fire Station No. 3/EOC 

Executive Summary 

Contract with PCS to extend the City’s fiber for Fire Station No. 3/EOC. 

Staff Contact: Brian Ross, Technology Management Director 

Introduction 

The intent of this item is to contract with PCS to extend the City’s fiber to Fire Station No. 3/EOC. 

Background 

The City currently uses fiber optic cabling to provide secure and fast communications to its facilities.  

This project will relocate the current terminus to the new utility easement and extend the City’s current 

fiber infrastructure to the new fire station/EOC and lift station.  

Precision Contracting Services (PCS) is currently under contract with the City to perform fiber optic cable 

installations.  They have quoted the City a maximum price of $213,535 for this work. 

Organizational Goal(s) 

Technology: Utilize technology to enhance public services. 

Budget Impact 

The budget impact for fiscal year 2025 is $213,535.  The item is currently budgeted in the Technology 

Management Department Capital account 001-30-51-3-6-64-10. 

Recommendation 

Staff recommends approval of contracting with PCS to extend the City’s fiber optic cable to Fire Station 

No. 3/EOC for a cost not to exceed $213,535. 


